Northside

Business A

ssociation |

PMB #131 » 1213 North Sherman Avenue « Madison, W1 53704-4236 « (608) 249-0193

October 15, 2010

Dave Cislewicz

Mayor, City of Madison
Madison Municipat Building
215 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd
Madison, WI 53703

Dear Mayor Cislewicz:

On behalf of the Northside Business Association (NBA), I would like to full endotse the
development of the Cherokee Prairie Housing Project being planned by Independent
Living, Inc. in our Northside community.

There are unique environmental/ecological challenges in the area chosen for
development. The NBA believes the residents of the Northside, the City and Independent
Living, Inc. will agree to a plan to meet o1 exceed these challenges.

There are many benefits to the Northside to see this facility built. It will provide the
Northside much needed senior housing in addition to adding a significant number of full
time jobs. The Northside community is close knit; many residents aspire to retiring on
the Noithside. This development will help meet this need. Cherokee Prairie Senior
Housing project is a very positive development for the Notthside Community.

Sincerely, _
Vi A

Mark Deadman
President
Northside Business Association
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